
Board of Management Agreed Report 7-6-22 

 

The Board of management met on 7-6-22 at 4.30pm. 

 

• The Board was updated on the various Summer works that are to be carried out. 

 

• The Board approved the Junior Cycle curriculum for the period 2022-25. 

 

• The 2022-23 calendar was approved. 

 

The Board would like to acknowledge the following successes: 

• the Intermediate Camogie team who have been crowned Munster Champions. They 

defeated Edmund Rice, Carrigaline in the final. Well done to the girls and their 

coaches on a fantastic achievement. 

• Our Junior Football team had a great run to the County Final, beating Regina Mundi 

in the semi-final before coming up against a very strong Mount Mercy team in the 

final.  

• Saoirse Twomey who has been crowned the Cork County u16 3km champion. 

Saoirse also represented St. Mary’s at the Munster Track and Field Championships 

where she gave a great account of herself in a very talented field. Saorlaith Murphy 

and Aoife Lucey took part in the shot put and performed extremely well. Well done 

girls. 

• Clodagh Murray who lined out for the  Cork u14 Football team in the All Ireland 

against Kerry recently. Cork lost an enthralling game by 5-12 to 5-10 in extra time. 

• Past pupil Erika O’Shea on her move to Melbourne to play Australian Rules Football. 

We wish her the very best. 

• Lauren Barrett  who took third place in the National Press Pass competition.  

• Recipients of West Cork Garda youth awards – Well done to Laoise O’Sullivan, 

Lorraine Casey, Lara Coleman, Saorlaith O’Leary and Marian Creedon on richly 

deserved awards. 

 

The Board heard details of 4th and 5th trips to Tayto Park and the 3rd  year trip to Killarney. The Board 

acknowledges the hard work of everyone involved in organising the trips.  

The Board was updated on the the Student Council organised ‘St. Mary’s Goes Pink’ Breast Cancer 

Awareness day on the 25th of May, the Transition Year Graduation which took place on 19th of May 

and the Leaving Cert Graduation took place on 24th of May.  The Board would like to thank everyone 

involved in ensuring these events were extremely successful. 

The Board wishes to acknowledge the hard work of everyone involved in all the events above 

especially the staff of St. Mary’s who continue to ensure every student in St. Mary’s has a fulfilling 

school experience. 

 



The Board of Management wishes all our students in Sixth Year and Third Year the very best for the 

State Examinations and hopes that all students have a pleasant, safe and enjoyable Summer Holiday. 

 

Next meeting 13th September 2022 

 

 


